
Important Message 

 Please be assured that this timetable is only a guide. You 

do not have to follow it exactly. We understand that 

there is so much going on right now and we do not expect 

the full school day to be replicated at home.  

We just want to make sure that the children have enough 

to keep them busy, but if you want to do other activities 

with your child, feel free. 

The main thing right now is that the children feel safe 

and happy.   

Thank you so much for your ongoing support and 

commitment to their learning.  

P1 Reading 

Oxford Owl is a website which provides free e-books 

which can be read at home. You need to create an 

account but there is no charge.  

Please have a look at the ‘P1 Online Books’ post on 

the blog for instructions on how to set up an 

account. This week’s book is ‘The Scarf’. 

This is a different reading scheme from the one we 

were using in class – there is unfortunately no access 

for this.   
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Search ‘Beginners Bible’ on YouTube. Children should watch and discuss the following 

story: Jesus and His Miracles 

Afterwards, discuss: can your child recall all of Jesus’ miracles? 

What does your child think Jesus’ most amazing miracle was? Why? 
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